
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

          1st March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Wednesday Afternoon – World Wildlife Day  
 
On Wednesday 3rd March 2021 students will be celebrating World Wildlife Day. At the start of P5, 
students will attend a short assembly with their Head of Year on MS Teams to start the session 
off.  
 
Students will then complete the tasks independently until 3.10pm, though the UN will be running 
live events throughout the rest of the day if your daughter wishes to join.  
The session will give students a greater understanding of the impact of climate change and how 
our actions have impacted on this. This ties in with our school ethos of Stewardship and we very 
much hope that your daughter engages with the activities with an open mind and willingness to 
participate.  
 
Students who are attending school onsite will be dismissed after their lunch slot in the 
canteen.  
 
Students in M1, M2 M7, K2 and Cherry will be dismissed at 1pm.  
 
Students in the LRC, Willow will be dismissed at 1.25pm. 
 
When they arrive home, they will be expected to log in and participate in the afternoon session. A 
register will be taken by the form tutor. The head of year will also record the assembly should 
they be late.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. O Nichols and Mrs. V Jefferies 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


